
 

 

March 5, 2021 

 

Dear AASHE Staff and STARS Steering Committee,  

 

My name is Madison Reichhold and I am the Student Staff at the UCR Office of Sustainability. I affirm that our team 

has reviewed the report in its entirety and that all identified inconsistencies and errors have been sufficiently addressed 

prior to submission. 

 

  

       Best regards,     

 

      Madison Reichhold 
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